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Our learning this term 
This term we will be learning about fairy tales and traditional stories. 

There will be a big emphasis on children re-telling the stories we are 

learning about. You can help your child’s learning at home by supporting 

them to re-tell a traditional tale while they are playing. Give them lots of 

time to remember what happens next but be ready to help them 

remember what is next in the story.  

Our routine: 
8.50 School starts 

9.00 Pre-phonics 

9.10 Free flow and 
focus activities 

10.55 Tidy up time 

11.00 Story time 

11.20 Lunch time 

11.50 Home time 
for morning children 

12.00 Return to EYFS 
(all day children) 

12.30 Maths carpet 
time 

12.50 Free flow and 
focus activities 

2.50 Tidy up time 

3.00 Story time 

3.30 Home time 

  FRIDAY IS LIBRARY DAY!! 

 
On Friday Mornings please join us at 8.50 to read a story to your 

child in the classroom. Your child may want to choose a book from 
the book corner that they have been enjoying at school. Please 

feel free to borrow a (stickered) library book from the ‘library’ book 
shelves.  

 

KEEPING WARM AND DRY 
Just a reminder that children will play outside in all weathers at school. 

Children will be provided with waterproof coats, trousers and wellies and 
encouraged to wear them. Please feel free to leave a pair of your child’s own 

wellies on the welly rack. 

We will also provide gloves and woolly hats for wear at school. It is fine for your 
child to bring hats, scarves and gloves for the walk to school but please make 

sure these are clearly labelled with your child’s name.  

PLEASE SEND CHILDREN TO SCHOOL WITH A FULL DRY CHANGE OF 
CLOTHES INCLUDING SOCKS AND PLEASE LABEL ALL CLOTHES ITEMS! 

Dates for your 
diary: 

Thursday 14th November 
2pm – 6pm – Parents 
Evening  

(Please make an 
appointment with Miss 
Savage) 

Monday 16th December 
9.00 – 11.00  

EYFS Christmas stay and 
play 


